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____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Hello, 

 
Firstly, I would like to thank everyone at Ray Sheherd for welcoming me into their 
community. I am greatly looking forward to this experience to grow as an educational 
leader and develop new relationships with students, staff and parents.  
 
For the past three years, I have been working at Hillcrest Elementary School in the 
Cloverdale area of Surrey as Vice Principal, as well as teaching grades 6 and 7. Before 
that, I taught at numerous schools in Surrey including Kirkbride, where I first met Mrs. 
Chau, Cindrich Elementary and George Greenaway Elementary.  
 
Over the next 13 weeks, I am looking forward to getting to know the staff and students 
while immersing myself in the Ray Shepherd culture.  
 
As Principal Intern, I am excited to continue learning the vast complexities of this role in a 
new context. Please feel free to reach out to me at any time if you have any questions or 
comments. 
 
Again, thank you for welcoming me and I look forward to this journey together. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs. Kristen MacDonald 
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